
NOTICE CONCERNING THE CORONA VIRUS 

Because of COVID-19 (Corona Virus) Sherman County is following the guidelines of the 

Department of State Health Services in an effort to help slow down the spread of this 

disease. 

Some County offices may have limited hours and services available.  If you have 

questions or need assistance , the number for each office is listed under the QUICKLINKS 

on the left side of this page. 


